

April 2004

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND **CHILDREN** AN ROINN SLAINTE AGUS LEANAÍ

Mr Brendan Mulligan Asst CEO – Industrial Relations Health Service Employers Agency 63-64 Adelaide Road Dublin 2

Re: Tobacco Control - Smoke-Free Workplace Initiative

Dear Brendan

I refer to your letter dated 25th March 2004 to William Beausang requesting arrangement of Department Circular to give effect to provisions relating to new tobacco control regulations.

You should note the relevant Departmental sanction letter issued to all health boards on 26th March 2004 (copy attached for your information).

Yours sincerely

Paul Flanagan

The state of the

Personnel Management and Development